
Please support the passage of this bill. 
 
Oregon Aviation needs the continued support and financial assistance provided by the current aviation 
fuel tax.  The additional 2 cents per gallon will further assist the aviation system by continuing to provide 
match for FAA grants. 
 
As a former Aviation Board member I continue to support this aviation fuel tax and increase in funding 
and hope that you will provide that support at the legislative level. 
 
 


